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TAVISTOCK COMMUNITY PRIMARY & NURSERY SCHOOL 

8th November 2016
Dear Parent/Carer
Netball tournament at Tavistock College Thursday 10th November 2016
Your child has been selected to represent the school at the above event, on Thursday 10th November 2016.

You were previously informed that Mrs Handel and Miss Steer would be accompanying the children over to the College; however this has now changed to Miss Frost and Mrs Arundel. 
Please ensure your child has a water bottle that their hair is tied back, no earrings or any other jewellery and could you please ensure that they have short finger nails.   Also in case of inclement weather provide them with a waterproof jacket.
Yours sincerely

Mrs Handel 
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